
Seasonal Pest Control Maintenance 

Reminder 

Dear [Customer's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to providing you with a pest-

free environment, we would like to remind you that it is time for your seasonal pest control 

maintenance. 

Your next scheduled service is on [Date]. During this visit, our technicians will perform a 

thorough inspection and treatment to prevent any pest issues as we transition into the [upcoming 

season]. 

For any questions or to reschedule your appointment, please don't hesitate to contact us at [Phone 

Number] or [Email Address]. 

Thank you for choosing [Your Company Name] for your pest control needs! 

Best regards, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Email Address] 


